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November 2018
Dear Colleague

Thank you for considering the post of Head of RE at St Edward’s. As a former Head of RE myself, I understand the centrality of this role within the Church school, and this appointment is important to me both personally and professionally.

St Edward’s opened as a Catholic School in 1965, and began a deep collaboration with the Church of England in the mid-1990s. As a joint Church school is it rather rare, but the ability or willingness of the successful applicant to respect and articulate both traditions is of key importance. The successful applicant will also understand that RE is more than just an academic subject in the Church School, and will want to play a pivotal role in the wider provision of the school for student and staff spiritual development, and well being.

Our school of over 1,000 students is a happy, caring school. Staff support one another, and share a deep commitment to helping every one of our students into a successful future. Our performance both academically and pastorally is building further on long established strengths. If you feel that you would like to be a key leader in this journey, I would love to hear from you.
Yours sincerely

Mr Michael Antram

Headteacher
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